

PSHE Round-Up Summer Term

FRIENDSHIP



Friendship Friday

Over coming weeks, children in year I- TRIDAY 6 will have time to answer some questions about the impact of Friendship Fridays, to help in the planning for next years coverage.

On Thursday 17th July we will have staff from The Great North Air Ambulance Service coming in to present an assembly to the children about the important work that they do.

Northumbria Police Workshops

Over this school year, year 5 & 6 have participated in workshops led by Northumbria Police. They focussed on anti-social behaviour and also staying safe online.

<u>Healthy School</u> <u>Award</u>

We have achieved Healthy School Status for another year! With a scoring of 113 out of 115!



School Council

The children enjoyed organising (and participating in) our Easter event. We raised: £2033.30 towards school funds.

The money we raised last year is still benefitting playtimes—the children are loving playing with the equipment on the field during break and lunchtimes!





I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge THANK YOU to the school council representatives and the school buddies. Thank you for your dedication and enthusiasm to help make school the best it can be!

If you think you have what it takes to represent your class next year, put yourself forward next year! School Council Voting Day will be held on Monday 15th September (and successful candidates announced on Friday 19th).

Mrs Chambers

PSHE and School Council Lead

Our PSHE Curriculum

Our PSHE curriculum is split into three parts; Relationships; Keeping Safe and Healthy Lifestyles. In those three units, we then focus on; health eating and keeping active; emotional understanding; modern issues (esafety and financial understanding); who to trust; relationships; anti-bullying.

Our PSHE overview can be found on our website;

PSHE - Spring Gardens Primary School - North